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Dear The Directoer,

My name isJ NN ' v atF Kemps Creek. | have lived here since 2002 with my

husband and two sons. | have recently heen shown some plans regarding the future development of my area due to
this | have been very concerned with the information that has been provided on the maps and plans. The reason
being is because we were informed that we are future light industrial rezoning however, recently different plans have
surfaced and they now state we are non-urban. | am very happy about the new aiport coming to the area. However, |
am worried about the future of what the change from light industrial to non-urban will have to the amount that | will be
compensated for my land. I'm writing this letter for the sole purpose of requesting that | am compensated fairly.
Therefore recieve the same amount as my neighbours and everyone in the area whether we are classified light
industrial or non-urban. | don't think its fair for people that live in the same area or street to be given different amount
per acre for their land due to the fact that you decide on what to classify each property. | was always shown on plans
that my land was going to be light indutrial also because my property backs onto an already established light industrial
factory. When we purchased this land 16years ago we were informed that we were 1 in 100 flood rating then it was
changed to 1 in 20 flood rating which automically devauled the land. We believe this change occured so that we
would not recieve the fair amount for our land when the time came to self due to the airport. As there is no reason for
it fo have been changed. We have not had a flood here that measures 700ml of rain continously for three days over
the whole of the Warragamba Catachment Area. The change has nof been justified, there hasn't even been a slow
progression it was a drastic change for no reason. Please keep in mind that | am for the aiport. My main concern is
that i simply am compensated the same as everyone else in the area. This has been causing me lots of stress and
worry. The constant changes in information and the fact that cur future is in limbo.

Regards,
Teresa Pollicina
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